
JOHN B. Leslie, Clerk.
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Home Missions : From Weekly Offerings...............
Augmentation : From Weekly Offerings...................  
French Evangelization :

1. From S.S. for Pointe Aux Trembles School.$ 5000

The following statement shows what has been given during 1900 to the 
Missionary, Educational and Benevolent Funds of the church :

2. From Weekly Offerings.................................
Colleges : From Weekly Offerings : 

1. Knox.......................................................
2. Manitoba..........................................................

• 3. Montreal .........................................................
Widows’ and Orphans’ Fund : 

From Weekly Offerings...............................
Aged and Infirm Ministers’ Fund : 

From Weekly Offerings...............................
Synod and Presbytery Fund : 

Paid by Managers........................................
Assembly Fund : 

From Weekly Offerings...............................
Foreign Missions :

1. From Weekly Offerings...................................
2. From F. M. S. and Mission Band :

(1) From Presbyterial Treasurer. ..$72 65

6

The Session during the past year has suffered in the departure of three 
of its members from the bounds of the congregation. By the force of 
circumstances, Messrs. W. A. Kirkwood, J. C. Kirkwood, and Wm. 
Miller have gone to reside in other places. These brethren are missed 
from our counsels and from the work of the church, and we trust that their 
usefulness may be continued in other fields to the glory of God. We are 
pleased to have Mr. McCulloch with us again after a short absence. Mr. 
Buckham has been appointed Treasurer of the Mission Fund.

The. past year brought sorrow to many of our homes. The aged, 
middle-aged and young were called. Here we unite in sympathy and bear 
the bereaved to the Throne of Grace. ,

Our attention has been occupied during the last fourteen months with 
the Century Fund, and we are still $600 short of what we should do. We 
hope that before May 1st we may reach the goal towards which we have 
been striving. On account of the Century Fund, our offerings to the 
General Mission Fund have come short of what they were a year ago. We 
should aim at getting settled down to steady work and systematic giving.

While we congratulate ourselves upon the work of the past year, we 
should humbly pray that we may be able to improve the great opportunities 
which are ours, and that in all branches of the church organizations we 
may be fully alive to the needs of the time.
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WYLIE C. Clark, Moderator.


